
Hello TRIO/SSS Lobos!
We hope you are all staying hydrated and
keeping cool as the weather heats up. Summer
classes began June 3. TRIO/SSS is open and  we
are available to assist you with anything you may
need. In this month's Newsletter, remember to
note down important dates and explore available
scholarships! Have a fantastic summer, and for
those attending classes, remember that you can
do it – we are here to support you every step of
the way!
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Happening This Month

06/01 - First Day of Pride Month
06/07 - Ocean Appreciation Day 
06/03 - Summer Classes Begin
06/12 & 13 - Aloha Welcome Back 
06/14 - Flag Day 
06/16 - Father’s Day
06/19 - Juneteenth
06/19 - Campus Closed
06/20 - UNM Gallup New Student 

                   Orientation
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Welcome Back Week - June 10th - 14th 

During Welcome Back Week, we have planned a
Scavenger Hunt scheduled from June 10th to June
14th. Additionally, on Wednesday, June 12th and 13th,
a Tiki refreshments table will be available all day. As
we ease into summer school days and the break, drop
by for some refreshments and participate in our
Scavenger Hunt for a chance to win a prize.

Juneteenth 
Juneteenth is a celebration of freedom in
remembrance of those freed from slavery. This day is
now a Federal holiday, observed and celebrated. June
19th the UNM Gallup campus will be closed. 

Father’s Day 
Father’s Day is a great time to spend the day with

your father and going out to do what your dad loves
most. June 16th, is Father’s Day. Mark your calendars

and plan something special for your father..

UNM Gallup-New Student Orientation
The next New Student Orientation is scheduled for June
20th, 2024, from 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm. If you haven't
attended a New Student Orientation, you are welcome to
attend to fulfill the requirement, and get your hold
removed.

During the orientation, you will have the opportunity to
learn about campus resources and engage in activities
designed to help you acclimate to university life. Faculty
and staff will be present to welcome you and provide
valuable information about academic programs, student
services, and extracurricular opportunities.
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Apply Now!

Find More on Canvas

We have many more scholarships available for you to apply for
on our TRIO/SSS Canvas page in Modules.
There are many scholarships listed with different deadlines. Go
explore and apply!

ONNSFA

2024-25 Academic Year Application is Open!
The online application went live on March 15, 2024, and closes on
June 25, 2024, at 5 pm MDT.
Submit applications & required documents by:
June 25, 2024 @ 5 pm MDT

AIS is accepting applications for the Academic Year for Award
III. Be sure to apply and submit required documents before the
deadline, July 1st. 

AMERICAN INDIAN SERVICES
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June 19th, 2024 (Campus Closed) 

BETTMANN ARCHIVE/GETTY IMAGES
from History.com

BETTMANN ARCHIVE/GETTY IMAGES
from History.com

Find out more about the
history on Juneteenth by
scanning the QR Code.
Read on about what else is
involved with this history, see
pictures, and watch a short
clip about this major event!

Juneteenth is a day that marks the end of
slavery and the beginning of freedom for
those in slavery. Juneteenth became an
official holiday on June 17th, 2021. It has been
celebrated for many years and continuously
will be celebrated. To learn more take a look
at these photos, watch a video, and read
more about Juneteenth from Hitsory.com or
scan the QR code in the box below. 
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ANTOINETTE
MARIANTO

SHAILEEN 
MORRIS

TENISHA 
BROWN

SHELDON
JOE

ANDREA
KEE
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How does it feel to be scholar of the month?
“It feels really good to be scholar of the month
and its a little unbelievable! “  

5 Fun Facts about you?
             

 Love Mangos1.
 Like to Doodle2.
 Enjoy hiking3.
 I am musical & enjoy making
music

4.

 I have 2 brothers and 1 sister 5.

Cordell Grey

Do you have any study habits you would
recommend to other students? What are they? 
“Be present, don‘t give up, and don‘t be afraid to
ask questions even if you think the question is
dumb. Read, take notes, take breaks, and
repeat.“ 

What is your favorite thing about TRIO/SSS? 
“My favorite thing about TRIO/SSS is the amount
of help that you can get here. I get help with
paper editing and math. Plus, it is a great quiet
place to study and do your work.“

Where do you plan to transfer to after
graduation?
“I plan to transition into my career field of being
a mechanic either at a local mechanic shop or a
working for a dealership and getting my
certifications.“ 

I am thankful for...
“Tara Platero, she has not only been a great
mentor and tutor but also a great friend. She is
very helpful with math too!“ 



Father's Day in the United States is on the third Sunday
of June. It celebrates the contribution that fathers and

father figures make for their children's lives
Have your child fill out this poem below to give to their

special dad on Father’s Day! 

FATHER’S DAY
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